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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Planning and Zoning Biard 

 
FROM   Mary Savage Dunham  

 
SUBJECT: Request to Table – Item 2024-851  
 

DATE:   November 19, 2024  
 

 
Esteemed Planning and Zoning Board Members,  
 

Staff is requesting that the Planning and Zoning Board table item 2024-851 Joho 
Properties, LLC Variance, on the December 3rd, 2024, agenda. The reason for this 

request is to permit further time for internal discussions and intergovernmental 
coordination between the City and State partners, coordination which was partially 

delayed due to efforts by critical staff in mitigating the impacts of both Hurricane 
Helene and Hurricane Milton. Please table this item until the January 7, 2025, 
meeting.  

 
 

Thank you 
 

CC:  

S. Walsh, City Clerk, swalsh@cityofpsl.com 

A. Cox, Assistant Director, annec@cityofpsl.com 

C. Fabien, Deputy City Attorney, cfabien@cityofpsl.com  

E. Hertz, Senior Deputy City Attorney, ehertz@cityofpsl.com 

R. Berrios, City Attorney, rberrios@cityofpsl.com 

T. Lamar-Sarno, Assistant City Manager, tsarno@cityofpsl.com  

J. Merejo, City Manager, jmerejo@cityofpsl.com 
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